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FCA US LLC Consent Order Response

July 26, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC acknowledges the admissions in its Consent Order with the

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. We also accept the resulting consequences with renewed resolve to

improve our handling of recalls and re-establish the trust our customers place in us. We are intent on rebuilding our

relationship with NHTSA and we embrace the role of public safety advocate. Accordingly, FCA US has agreed to

address certain industry objectives, such as identifying best practices for recall execution and researching obstacles

that discourage consumers from responding to recall notices.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


